
I am honored to seek the position of Vice President for Membership Services. Having 
had the privilege of serving as interim VP since February, I have developed a deeper 
understanding of our members’ needs and reinforced my commitment to fostering a 
strong, engaged, and supported UCPEA community. 

 

In my tenure, I have successfully developed and implemented various programs that 
directly benefit our members. As chair of the Membership Services Committee (MSC), 
I have led initiatives that enhance member engagement and satisfaction, while 
collaborating effectively with the Child Care Committee. Specifically, I am proud of the 
Union Unwind event that the MSC had put together as a revitalized version of former 
spring celebration events. We had an excellent turnout, and it was a great opportunity 
to see members engage with each other! Since becoming chair of the MSC, I have 
doubled the committee's size, enhancing our collaboration with other UCPEA groups. 
Recently, we assisted the Social Justice Committee in planning and executing the Pride 
and Juneteenth events which were each a great success! 

 

With your support, I am committed to continuing this work, bringing fresh ideas and a 
proactive approach to serving our members. I will ensure that all programs and 
activities reflect our collective goals and provide genuine value to all members who 
participate. I am dedicated to addressing any challenges that arise and to maintaining 
transparent communication with the Executive Board and our members. 

 

Together, we can build a more connected, supportive, and engaged UCPEA community. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

 


